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12 March 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Catering Update - New Biometric Setup 
 

On Monday 4 March 2024 we sent a letter introducing our new catering provider, Harrison Catering. 
 
As mentioned in the previous letter, one of the criteria for the tender process was to improve the 
service time for our students and staff.  To this end, we are having an overhaul of our current 
biometric setup to now include biometric facial recognition, as well as the existing biometric 
fingerprint. 
 
Parents/carers had until Monday 11 March 2024 to let us know if they did not want us to include 
their daughter/son in the setup.  We are now extending this to the end of the school day on the 
Wednesday 13 March 2024.  If you do not want to include your daughter/son in this setup then 
please let us know via the Arbor parent app or email contacttheschool@tolworthgirlsschool.co.uk. 
 
We will commence the biometric scanning process from Friday 15 March 2024. 
 
Parents/carers can log into the Arbor App to update all consents. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs C Field 
Admissions Officer 
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